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Notice Regarding Network Issues due to Unauthorized Access (Update) 
- Resumptions of Production, Shipments - 

Fujimi Incorporated would like to inform you of the status of recovery from an unauthorized 
access which was detected on February 20,2022(“Attack”) to the severs of Fujimi Incorporated and 
its subsidiary, Fujimi Taiwan Limited (hereafter “FUJIMI”) as follows. 

In the second report dated March 2, 2022, FUJIMI announced that the shipments had been 
partially started and the production would be resumed in phases. As of today, both the production 
and shipments have been returning to the levels before the Attack. 

All production facilities which were affected already started the operation, but further 
confirmation to the internal systems is required and is expected to take some time. 

FUJIMI will disclose the financial impact by this Attack as soon as reasonable estimate becomes 
available. 

FUJIMI would like to express our deepest apologies to our business partners, shareholders, 
investors, and other stakeholders for the inconvenience and concern this incident has caused. 

－ End －
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